
Added Item 13.1 
CITY OF HAMILTON 

 
NOTICE OF MOTION 

 
Light Rail Transit Sub-Committee Meeting: November 15, 2024 

 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR N. NANN……………………………………… 
 

Request that Staff from Metrolinx Attend the Light Rail Transit Sub-Committee  

WHEREAS, as owner of the Hamilton Light Rail Transit project, Metrolinx is responsible 
for project procurement, scheduling and delivery; and 

WHEREAS, the Hamilton Light Rail Transit Sub Committee’s mandate includes 
providing input and guidance to the LRT Office project team on significant issues and 
decisions, as well as, engages the broader community on a regular basis throughout the 
design, planning and construction process of the LRT; and  

WHEREAS, the Light Rail Transit Sub-Committee is the most direct source of official 
updates for the residents of Hamilton. 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED: 

That the City of Hamilton request that staff from Metrolinx attend the Light Rail Transit 
Sub-Committee on a regular basis to provide updates on project milestones and the 
overall progress of the project, to inform and educate residents about the project, and to 
leverage an opportunity to understand better the areas impacted. 


